
BCA Inform: October, Voice to Parliament Referendum
On Tuesday 3rd September, BCA Inform was held to discuss the upcoming Voice to Parliament Referendum which will take place on the 14th of October. Attendees had the opportunity to hear from Fiona Woods, BCA’s President the reasons behind the BCA Board’s endorsement of a Yes vote. Then Stephen Belbein BCA’s Vice-President discussed the importance of the referendum from his perspective. 
Jackson Reynalds-Ryan BCA’s Policy and Advocacy manager then discussed how the voting process has been made accessible to people who are blind or vision impaired. 

